
 

27/02/2013    

Office Safety Alert  
An operative was sitting on one of the plastic kitchen chairs in a meeting room. The chair fractured 

at the bottom of the back rest, this caused the operative to fall backwards and strike his right knee 

on the table and his right elbow on the floor.  

No injury was sustained in the incident. 

 

   

 

We have contacted our facilities management provider - Instant Management who will visit the 

office to look at all the kitchen chairs and check there are no further faults.  

In the mean time please do not over stress the back rest of the chairs as this will cause fatigue 

which may weaken the back of the chair and cause a similar incident.  

 


